
HB 660 -- PUBLIC ASSISTANCE

SPONSOR: Morse (151)

This bill requires the Department of Social Services to conduct a
study on the generational use of public assistance and determine
how many recipients of benefits are the children, grandchildren, or
great-grandchildren of individuals who have also received such
benefits. The department must delineate its findings by showing
how many recipients are members of the second, third, or fourth
generation of individuals who have received such benefits. The
department must submit a report to the General Assembly by January
1, 2021.

This bill is similar to HB 2530 (2018).


